
Phillips  Murrah  elects  new
member to Executive Committee

Dawn  M.  Rahme
represents
individuals  and
businesses  in  an
array  of
transactional
matters.

The Phillips Murrah Board of Directors has elected Director
Dawn M. Rahme to the Firm’s Executive Committee.

Rahme previously served as a Practice Group Leader for the
Firm’s Transactional Practice Group.

Rahme represents individuals and businesses in an array of
transactional  matters  focusing  on  assisting  corporations,
partnerships and individuals in general tax planning.
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